
 
 

    

 
       

        
      

        
        

        
     

          
      
    

       
 

       
          

          
           

       
        

     
 

                
              
     

 
                  

                  
                

      
 

                
              

            
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT 

6th Line Interchange Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 
The Town of Innisfil has initiated a Class 
Environmental Assessment (EA) for a proposed 
interchange at 6th Line and Highway 400. 
The 6th Line Interchange project is being planned 
as Schedule C project under the Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (2007) process, as 
amended in 2011 and 2015. The EA Study will 
confirm project need and justification, document 
existing environmental conditions, examine 
alternatives and define the interchange design. 

The EA will review the Town’s Transportation 
Master Plan to confirm it satisfies Phases 1 and 2 
of the Municipal Class EA for a Schedule C study, 
and will complete Phases 3 and 4 of the Class EA 
for the proposed interchange. The Municipal Class 
EA will engage the public in determining a 
recommended plan for improvements. 

A draft Study Design is available on the Town of Innisfil web site www.innisfil.ca/. The Study 
Design describes the project scope, study approach, need and justification of the study, study 
process and preliminary design criteria. 

The first Public Open House (POH) meeting will be scheduled for this project in the late spring. 
A POH notice will be published at that time. Persons wishing to be included on the study mailing 
list should contact the Study Consultant below. Notices and updates will be posted on the Town 
of Innisfil web site www.innisfil.ca/ . 

There is an opportunity at any time during the EA process for interested persons to provide 
comments. Any comments received pertaining to the study will be collected under the 
Environmental Assessment Act and, with the exception of personal information, will become 
part of the public record. 

http://www.innisfil.ca
http://www.innisfil.ca


 
  
 

   
    

    
   
   

 

   
   

 
    

   
   
   

  

 

 

For  more  information,  to  provide  comments  or  if  you  wish  to  be  placed  on  the  study’s  mailing
list,  please  contact:  

Jessica Jenkins, P.Eng.
Project Manager
Town Of Innisfil
2101 Innisfil Beach Road
Innisfil, Ontario L9S 1A1
Tel: 705-436-3710 ext. 3224
Toll Free: 1-888-436-3710
jjenkins@innisfil.ca

Steve Taylor, P. Eng.
Consultant Project Manager
BT Engineering
586 Eglinton Avenue East
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1P2
Tel: 1 (519) 672-2222
Fax: 1 (613) 280-1305
Toll Free: 1-855-228-4813
steven.taylor@bteng.ca

mailto:steven.taylor@bteng.ca
mailto:jjenkins@innisfil.ca
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